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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

     Friday 29
th

 September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

EYFS ‘People who help us’ topic 

 

This term, in Early Years, we are going to be learning about different jobs and occupations, particularly those 

that involve helping others. During this topic, we are hoping to learn about as many ‘real life super heroes’ as 

possible such as police officers, nurses, doctors, fire fighters, paramedics, RNLI volunteers and more. We would 

also like to know about the jobs that the people in our community do, and that is where our parents on the 

Heath might be able to help. 

If you have a job that involves helping others and you and/or a colleague would be happy to speak to the 

Early Years children at school, please fill in the form below by Wednesday 4
th

 October and let us know your 

availability. Examples of jobs we would love to hear about are vets, postal workers, pilots, dentists, nurses 

and many more. 

In the past, the sessions have typically involved spending 10-15 minutes in each class, talking to the children 

about what your job entails and giving the children the opportunity to ask you questions. Some of our more 

memorable visits have involved parents bringing in equipment or uniforms for the children to look at too. Our 

topic will take place between Monday 16
th

 October and Friday 10
th

 November (half term is W/C 23
th

 October). 

Unfortunately, we may not be able to accept all of the kind offers we receive, due to timetable restraints and 

in the case of receiving duplicate offers. I will contact you via telephone or email to inform you whether or 

not we are able to accommodate your visit. 

Please click here to complete the short online form: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/SFad0yc7Tc 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours faithfully  

 

  

 

Mrs Fleet  

EYFS Year Leader 
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